MUPY developed a strategic plan for our graduate programs.

July 18, 2009

With the vision to be the best in Asia, MUPY held a meeting to develop a strategic plan to improve
and enhance our graduate programs to attract excellent candidates and produce research work that
will lead to our objectives. This event was led by Assoc. Prof. Naeti Suksomboon, the Assistant Dean
for Graduate Study. Dr. Rat Thanadiraek was the invited speaker for this event, which was held on 18
July 2009

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/439



